
October 01, 2020

Re:  Price Increase Announcement

Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our company. We hope to be successful in serving 
you with high quality products and aim to provide excellent customer service to exceed your needs. 

Accurate Metal Weatherstrip Corporation will be increasing prices effective on orders placed on and 
after November 1, 2021. The bronze/zinc industry has been affected by many obstacles. The price change 
is driven by inflationary costs Accurate Metal Weatherstrip has incurred this year from raw material 
suppliers, transportation, and labor costs. Any orders made prior to November 1st, 2021 will remain the 
same. The attached price book will be available to download at https://www.accurateweatherstrip.com/. 

As an Accurate Metal Weatherstrip customer, you may have some questions or concerns about this 
change. We are here to help. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email, phone, or website. We are 
happy to provide you with quotes, drawings, and cut sheets. From answering basic product and 
installation questions to the most complex customization requirements, our friendly, highly-trained 
customer service team is standing by and ready to help. We look forward to working together on your 
next project.

 

Sincerely,

Jacob Wexler
President & CEO
Accurate Weatherstripping
Legacy Manufacturing

https://www.accurateweatherstrip.com/

